
 

 

From: Denise Gallant <denise@forestrycouncil.ca> 
Date: June 5, 2019 at 10:56:15 AM PDT 
To: "jmassier@cariboord.ca" <jmassier@cariboord.ca> 
Subject: BC FN Forestry Council Kelowna Conference 

Good morning John, 
Did you receive my email with the information on our upcoming Forestry Conference in Kelowna?  
Hopefully you will be able to attend. It will be a great networking opportunity. We have invited all First 
Nation bands across BC as well as select Industry and Government.  
If you have any questions or concerns please give me a call.  
We hope to see you there!  
  
  
Denise Gallant 
Forestry Workforce Advisor   

BC First Nations Forestry Council 
ph. 778-953-3408 | e. denise@forestrycouncil.ca  
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